
 
The Corporation of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 

546 Niagara St., P.O Box 250, Wyoming ON, N0N 1T0   |   Phone: (519) 845-3939   |   www.plympton-wyoming.com 

     
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SERVICE DISRUPTION 
 

Please be advised that there will be a scheduled service disruption at the 
Municipal Office on Monday, February 19th, 2024. The Office will be closed 
for Family Day.   
 
The Office will re-open Tuesday, February 20th, 2024, at 8:30 a.m.   

 
 

For any questions or additional information, please contact: 
 
Erin Kwarciak, Clerk    
ekwarciak@plympton-wyoming.ca 
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